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Jack Malinowski <jmalinow9@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to expressed my strong opposition to the proposed leverage change recently proposed
reducing the current leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 10:1.
I am a Forex trader and this would close my participation on the FOREX market.
Jacek Malinowski.


